
A reminder to adjunct faculty from AFA about the

Adjunct Medical Benefits Program 
The month of September 2011  

is the eligibility period 

for the upcoming enrollment period of
October 1, 2011 through March 31, 2012

On September 1, 2011, the Human Resources Department emailed   
eligibility and enrollment forms to your SRJC email (Outlook) account.  

Whether you wish to enroll for the first time or continue your existing coverage, 
you must submit the forms by September 30, 2011. 

[ Direct your questions to Susan Muskar in Human Resources 
smuskar@santarosa.edu t (707) 524-1624 

[ Direct your questions regarding contractual issues  
pertaining to health benefits to AFA at 
afa@santarosa.edu t (707) 527-4731
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